
Wonder Years Academy 
October 2023 Newsletter 

It has been a busy month at Wonder Years - 

your children are doing GREAT learning the 

routines at school. They are making friends, and 

are good helpers! During Sept we learned about 

school rules/routines and each other during our 

Back to School unit. We also learned about 

Colors (can your child sing the Colors song?), 

Germs, and a fun unit on Fairy Tales! 

 

This month we begin with P & Q are for 

Pajamas and Quilts, which includes a Pizza and 

pajama party! Then we will have 2 extended 

units - F is for Farms, and V is for Vampires 

(our Halloween unit). These will coincide nicely 

with our Field Trip to Hee Haws later in the 

month! Fall Break is in there, too, so please be 

sure you have marked your calendars with all 

our fun activities! 

 
Miss Brittany offers Child Care once or twice 

each month at the preschool for ALL your 

kids, ages 2-8! (And they do NOT need to be 

potty-trained!) Friends and neighbors can also 

attend – they do not need to have a child 

enrolled in preschool to participate, so spread 

the word! In October she is offering it on 

Friday the 27th. This is a GREAT deal, -  

for 3 hours it’s $20 per child, 5-8 pm  

and you will know that your children are having 

a fun time in a safe environment with people 

you already trust and are comfortable with. 

Miss Brittany schedules games, activities, 

crafts, movies, dance parties, stories, etc. 

Text Miss Brittany at 801-372-4595 to 

reserve your spot. Space is limited, so hurry! 

 

 

You guys are ROCKSTARS at 

following the drop-off and pick-up 

guidelines! There have been years where 

we have had problems with parents not 

following the rules, risking the safety of 

our students, but thanks to you it is going 

very smoothly this year! 

THANKYOU! 

   IMPORTANT DATES 
PLEASE SEE CALENDAR ON 

REVERSE SIDE OF NEWSLETTER! 

 
FIELD TRIP TO PUMPKIN PATCH: 

Tues Oct 18th at 11:00 AM we will be 

visiting Hee Haws in PG as an entire 

school with all their fun Fall & Halloween 

activities! (This field trip will take the 

place of all regular classes that day.) 

You may stay as long as you want after 

we enter together as a school! Parents 

will need to provide their own 

transportation. (You may certainly 

organize carpools with other parents, of 

course.) Siblings are welcome. The field 

trip costs $6/per person (2 & under are 

free) and the fee must be paid in 

advance by Friday, October 13th. This is 

a special discounted cost for schools; 

regular admission is $13/person, but we 

must enter as a group and pay in 

advance to get this discounted price. 

More details to come; watch for emails! 

 

Wear your PJ’s to school on Oct 3rd and 

4th to coincide with our P & Q unit! We 

will also be having pizza those days as a 

special treat! 

 

PLEASE REMEMBER TUITION IS DUE BY 

THE 1st OF EVERY MONTH, even if that day 

falls on a weekend, etc. PLEASE DON’T 

FORGET TO ADD THE FEE IF PAYING BY 

VENMO!  

 

FALL BREAK IS OCTOBER 13TH 

THRU THE 17th- 
NO SCHOOL 

 

Please be sure your phone is with you 

during preschool hours just in case we 

need to contact you for any reason!  
 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 


